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New Shepard M8 Team

Blue Origin Dr. Erika Wagner;

Teams Profs. Laforsch, Stannarius & Wurm;
Dr. Thorben Kénemann, ZARM FAB Bremen

Congratulations !
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with great pleasure we received the message about Sunday’s successful New
Shepard flight and the nominal execution of all experiments on board.

For the first time, DLR has been customer on this promising new flight

opportunity for scientific experiments under space conditions.

Heartiest congratulations to all of you for performing and enabling excellent

science on a high parabola into space.

Kind regards from DLR Bonn

Head of’Microgravity Research
and Life Sciences

The German Aerospace Center is a member of the Helmholtz
Association. DLR is represented by its Executive Board and
persons authorised to act on its behalf. For information, please
contact the Head of the Legal Department, Linder Hoehe,
51147 Cologne (DLR Headquarters).
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